M G Ma |I Mark Avery <madplanboard@gmail.com>

Re: Application "Mulhern Durham 2019"

1 message

ying shi <ying.shi@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 24, 2021 at 3:00 PM
To: Mark Avery <madplanboard@gmail.com>

Hello Mark,
Thank you for your replying.

I'm sorry | don't have time to attend the meeting. All | concern is just what shows in the previous email. | don't like any
construction near my property. | want to keep quit, nature environment.

Sincerely,
Ying
Owner of 121 Dover road , durham

On Tuesday, August 24, 2021, Mark Avery <madplanboard@gmail.com> wrote:
Thank you for reaching out with your input.

Will you be attending the meeting or would you like your input read during the meeting?

If you would like it read during the meeting, could you please provide specific concerns so that the Planning Board may
best understand your input/

Thanks,
Mark

Mark Avery
Chair, Madbury Planning Board

On Mon, Aug 23, 2021 at 1:44 PM <ying.shi@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Mark Avery,

Today | got a mail about "Mulhern Durham 2019" meeting on 1 September 2021. Since this project is not in my
favour, | don't consider any environment change near my property.

Sincerely,
Ying Shi
Owner of 121 Dover Road, Durham
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